Jacksonville Lighthouse Charter School

October 31, 2017

**IMPORTANT NOTICE — SCHOLARS ATTENDING EXTRACURRICULAR ACTIVITIES

Attention Jacksonville Lighthouse Charter Parents/Guardians,

Please read the following announcement carefully, as this update will affect who can attend any future
Jacksonville Lighthouse Charter School extracurricular or athletic events.

Effective November 1, 2017, any Kindergarten — 8* grade scholar who plans to attend any after
school extracurricular event must be accompanied by an adult to the event, and must remain under
the direct supervision of that adult while attending the event. The supervising adult will assume full
responsibility for the scholar(s) the entire length of the event. Any Kindergarten — 8* grade scholar(s)
arriving to the event location without a supervising adult to accompany them will NOT be allowed to
enter the game or extracurricular event. Any Kindergarten — 8" grade scholar who is participating in
the extracurricular event or game that day/night must remain with the supervising coach or sponsor
before and after their scheduled event or game takes place.

Scholars may be asked to provide their name, school, grade level, homeroom/advisory teacher, and
supervising adult’s name before they enter the game/extracurricular event. At any time during the
event a Kindergarten — 8* grade scholar is left at the event without their supervising adult, the scholar
will be asked to leave the facility immediately.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause moving forward, but please understand this
decision has been made with the overall safety and wellbeing of your child in mind, and we ask for
your full understanding and cooperation in regards to this matter.

This policy will be in place and monitored by the next home basketball game on November 14t at
the Jacksonville Boys and Girls Club, so please make the necessary arrangements to accompany your
Kindergarten — 8 grade scholar if they would like to attend the event. If you have any further
questions regarding this updated policy, please contact the principal at your child’s school. Thank
you for your continued support of our school and scholars!

Go Wolves! I
This does not include school-sponsored clubs such as Chess Club.

We prepare our stucdents for college through a rigorous arts-infused proc
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